
 
 

 
March 17, 2020 

 
 
Dear Paulden Community School Families,  
 
The following information is from our Facebook page and I am sharing it with you.  
 
 

### 
 

Teachers will be sending links to internet resources as well as compiling paper based materials 
to help your child(ren) learn at home. 
 
Please note, students will not be penalized for not completing online work. There will be time to 
make up work when we return to school. We are currently putting grade level packets together that 
will be available for distribution soon, possibly with our food boxes and at the Paulden Library.  
 
We absolutely recognize that everyone’s priorities right now are staying healthy and taking care of 
our families-as they should be.  
 
These resources are being shared to help add structure, learning and support for students and 
families, while our campus is closed - NOT to create an added burden. 
 
Please know we are here to support you in any way that we are able.  
 
Please take good care! 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
(RH) 


